
 

 

 
Barcelona, 6th March 2025 

 

 
 

 
 
 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
In accordance with Securities Markets Law Almirall, S.A. (“Almirall”) announce the following: 

 
 

Almirall announced today the transition plan for the CFO position. Jon U. Garay Alonso will join as 
the new CFO in August 2025. 
 
He will succeed Mike McClellan, who has decided to leave in September to pursue the next step 
in his career. Mike will ensure a smooth transition with Jon once he joins Almirall. Jon will report 
directly to the Chairman and CEO of Almirall, Carlos Gallardo, and will become a member of the 
Management Board. 
 
Jon is currently Chief Financial Officer at Camurus AB, a publicly listed, Sweden-based, research 
and development pharmaceutical and biotechnology company with a focus on the development 
and marketing of specialty medicines. 
 
He has more than 25 years of experience in business/finance across different sectors and regions, 
including pharmaceutical, medical devices, and telecom. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Pablo Divasson del Fraile 
Investor Relations Department 
investors@almirall.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Almirall announces CFO leadership transition plan 

mailto:investors@almirall.com

